
 

November 15, 2022  

John Gormley, President, Wyckoff Area Garden Club  

Dear Mr. Gormley and the esteemed members of the WAGC,  

There are times when the words “thank you” just aren’t enough to convey the depth of our gratitude. 
This is one of those times!  

Now, more than ever, with the pandemic still lingering and its day-to-day repercussions on families 
already challenged by illness and financial distress, your support increases our ability to make an 
immediate and vital difference for so many.  

Right now, everything around us is constant gloom, fear, and uncertainty. It is so heartening to feel your 
dedication and support. Like ECF kids, we continue to fight and to focus on what matters. For ECF, that 
is doing everything we can for kids with cancer. We can do that because your compassionate hearts are 
walking alongside us. Thanks to WACG’s extremely generous donation, we can continue with our 
mission- being a beacon of light to families dealing with pediatric cancer.  

We wanted to give you something as a token of our gratitude. What you see here is an original drawing 
made by ECF kid Avery, an aspiring artist, comedian and actor. Avery is in remission, but still suffers 
from so many long- term side effects from years of rigorous cancer treatment. With her upbeat, bubbly 
personality, you’d never know the trials she has endured. We hope you like her drawing!  

 

With gratitude,  

Inessa Rome  

Regional Director  

ECF acknowledges that no goods or services were provided in exchange for this charitable contribution  
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